
Mary Etter <metter@libraryconnection.info>
Thu, 16 Feb 2012 

Dear Tom,

A somewhat belated thanks for the wonderful program on the music of the
Civil War that you presented the other night at our Library. We've heard
nothing but praise for the information, musicianship, and conviviality of the
evening. We were lucky to have you here!

Thanks, too, for bringing such good spirits to the "arranging" of the program.
Other folks might have been less intrepid, what with the storm and all, but you
made everything go smoothly.  I hope the car's finally unpacked and that the
parts of the flag stand are reunited.

Thanks again,

Mary
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